
Expanding Access to Quality Educa�on for 
600+ Students – Providing underprivileged 
children with holis�c support including 
academics, nutri�on and skill development.

Bihar State Board Affilia�on for Academic 
Recogni�on – Ensuring students receive 
officially recognized cer�fica�ons to 
enhance their future opportuni�es.

Implemen�ng an NEP 2024-Aligned 
Curriculum – Adop�ng a modern skill-based 
educa�on framework to meet na�onal 
standards and prepare students for the 
future.
Empowering Orphaned and Girl Students – 
Offering scholarships, mentorship and 
essen�al resources to support their 
educa�on and well-being.

Establishing Advanced Computer & STEAM 
Labs – Providing hands-on experience in AI, 
robo�cs, coding and emerging technologies 
to enhance digital literacy.

Achieving a 95%+ Board Exam Success 
Rate – Strengthening academic programs, 
teacher training and exam prepara�on 
strategies to ensure excellence.

Enabling Job Placements & Skill-Based 
Employment – Equipping students with 
voca�onal skills and career opportuni�es 
for financial independence.

Serving 60,000+ Nutri�ous Meals – 
Suppor�ng students’ health, focus and 
academic performance through regular 
nutri�on programs.

Launching a Safe & Reliable Transport 
Facility – Ensuring accessibility to 
educa�on by introducing school transport 
services.

A�aining ‘Great Place to Work’ & 
GuideStar India Cer�fica�on – Fostering a 
high-quality compliant and mo�va�ng 
work environment for educators and staff.
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KSSD PUBLIC CHARITABLE & WELFARE TRUST 
EMPOWERING UNDERPRIVILEGED CHILDREN THROUGH QUALITY EDUCATION, 

NUTRITION AND SKILL DEVELOPMENT


